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January 3, 2013
Dear Supporter:

The Tenth Annual Kevin J. Hannaford, Sr. Foundation, Inc. Family Fun Day will take place on May 5, 2013 at the Basking Ridge Country Club in Basking Ridge, New Jersey.  Please consider supporting this important event by making in-kind contributions, product or service, donation to the Foundation for our auction.   If you have donated in the past, we greatly appreciate your support.  If you will be a new donor, we welcome your participation and thank you for embracing our organization.
Please help our fundraising efforts by completing the attached donation form and returning it as soon as possible.  We look forward to your favorable reply by February 15, 2011 with your commitment to our effort. 

Proceeds from the Family Fun Day event will benefit The Kevin J. Hannaford, Sr. Foundation, Inc.  The non-profit group is named in memory of Kevin J. Hannaford, who was killed in the September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks on the World Trade Center in New York City.  We offer financial assistance for educational opportunities for children of Bernards Township and Bernardsville, New Jersey, whose lives have been affected by the loss of their parent or parents.  The Foundation is a 501(c) (3) tax-exempt charitable organization making your donation tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law.

For additional information, please visit our website www.kevinhannaford.org.  Questions and your completed form can be sent to auction@kevinhannaford.org.  Thank you, in advance, for supporting the Kevin J. Hannaford, Sr. Foundation, Inc. which continues moving forward due to generous support such as yours.
Sincerely, 
Meaghan Pizzo
Chair of Silent Auction
"Together we can make a difference, one child at a time"
